
Anti-Ragging Awareness Session for Students 

  

The Committee for Prevention of Ragging of SDMSM Kalasala,                  

Smt. A. Rama Lakshmi organised a talk on ‘Anti-Ragging Awareness’ on                     

11th July 2023 for the students of the college.  

This awareness session was streamed on YouTube on the Short Films. The 

session was viewed by more than 100 students. To Create awareness about ragging 

and ensure a student-friendly environment at all times.  

 

           The ‘Anti-Ragging Awareness Programme’ aimed at making students be 

aware of the laws of the country with respect to ragging and how it affects the lives 

of people victimised by it. Smt. A. Rama Lakshmi responded to queries from 

students with respect to anti-ragging and the talk concluded with a call to ‘Say no 

to Ragging’. 

 

 

       

 


